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IN THE MATTER of the Resource 

Management Act 1991 

AND  

IN THE MATTER of the Queenstown Lakes 

Proposed District Plan 

AND 

IN THE MATTER of Hearing Stream 12- 

Upper Clutha Mapping 

 

 

MINUTE CONCERNING CROSS BOUNDARY ONL INTEGRATION 

1. As part of our review of the pre-circulated evidence in conjunction with the site visits being 

undertaken by the Hearing Panel this week, we have identified a potential issue 

concerning cross boundary integration of provisions for protection of outstanding natural 

landscapes in the vicinity of Lake Mackay Station. 

2. Specifically, having reviewed the Central Otago District Plan ourselves, it appears that the 

ONL line on the CODC side of the boundary may not join the ONL line in the notified PDP 

at that location. 

3. We would accordingly be grateful if the Council could provide us with an amended version 

of Figure 6 in Ms Mellsop’s rebuttal evidence showing a little more of the land on the CODC 

side of the boundary to the east, with the ONL line(s) in the operative CODC District Plan 

superimposed on the amended figure in a different colour.  

4. If we are correct in our reading of the CODC District Plan, and the ONL lines are indeed 

at materially different locations on either side of the District boundary, we would be grateful 

if Counsel for the Council were able to address us this coming Monday, at the 

commencement of the hearing, on the implications of that difference, and what, if anything, 

the Council proposes to do in order to address those implications.  If the relevant Council 

witnesses can assist on the point, any verbal commentary they can provide would also be 

welcome. 
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For the Upper Clutha Mapping Hearing Panel 

 

Trevor Robinson (Chair) 

11 May 2017 


